
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Additional training day 

 

17th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

Additional Training Day in Lieu of Queen’s Jubilee 

 

In lieu of the Queen’s Jubilee, an additional training day has been added to the school 

calendar on Friday 8th April 2022, when the school will be closed to pupils.  

 

This means that pupils will break up for the Easter holidays on Thursday 7th April 2022.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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